
NOVEMBER 2023

Dear neighbors,

Have you heard the word?

The CRA is celebrating its 100th Anniversary and the secret to our 
success is one word: Community. We are lucky to live in such a caring
community and we are only here because of your generosity! You give
us your time, you share your talents, and you donate. And through
these gifts, we are able to offer over 100 programs and events that help
build friendships and create a sense of belonging. 

Today we are here to ask you for your continued support. 

As we look to the future, your donation is even more critical than ever.
We need your gift today… so Helen can continue exploring art and
Theo and his friends can work on projects that develop their leadership
skills. We need your donation… so Maddie can tutor young students 
for free and parents can send their children to summer camp while 
they work. We need your gift… so we can continue to offer valuable
programs that bring our community together.

So many options.

Donate today! Please return attached form in the enclosed envelope,
donate online at daltoncra.org, or pay with Venmo by scanning the 
QR code below. Thank you for helping to ensure that our programs
continue operating into the next 100 years.

With heartfelt thanks, 

Alison D. Peters                   Richard E. Rowe
Executive Director               President
                                            Board of Governors

P.S. Our goal is to never turn a child away for financial reasons. Help us
reach that goal!

* The W. Murray Crane Community House/Community Recreation Association is a not-for-profit organization; all donations are 
tax-deductible to the full extent of the law.

GIVE A LITTLE. HELP A LOT. YOUR GIFT HAS IMMEDIATE IMPACT! Thank you!
✁

CRA Board of Governors: 
Richard E. Rowe –President, Chris Montferret –Vice President, Mary Frost  – Treasurer, 
Ron DeFoe –Clerk, Sarah Bachli, Steve Clayton, Jackie Dolan Kelly, Emily Hungate, 
Bernie Klem, Zack McCain, Scott Miller, June Roy-Martin, Peter Stasiowski, John Vosburgh

VENMO

■ Enclosed is my tax-deductible donation of:
■ $10  ■ $25   ■ $50   ■ $100   ■ $250   ■ $500  
■ $1000   ■ Other/Surprise us!   $_______________
Please make checks payable to: CRA FAN Club

■ OR– I am making a monthly pledge of $ _________________
using the credit card listed below. Monthly pledges are charged 
to your credit card on the 25th of each month.

■ Please charge my: ■ MasterCard   ■ Visa
     Account Number _______________________________________

     Exp. Date _____ /_____  Security Code ____________________

         _______________________________________________________________
      Name on Card 

■ My employer will match my gift. Appropriate forms enclosed.

Name(s) _________________________________________________________
Address _________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________
City ___________________________  State _______  ZIP _______________
Phone __________________________________________________________
E-mail ___________________________________________________________

■ I wish to be an anonymous donor.

Community Recreation Association
W. MURRAY CRANE COMMUNITY HOUSE
400 Main Street • Dalton, Massachusetts 01226
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